King David Primary School

250 Alcester Road, Moseley, B13 8EY Tel: 0121 449 3364

Website: www.kingdavid.org.uk enquiry@kingdavid.bham.sch.uk Headteacher: Miss Nina Capek



Dear Parents,

I am so excited to welcome your children back for another inspiring term of Limudei Kodesh learning! It is a true privilege to teach your children and guide them as they deepen their connection to Torah, mitzvot, and Jewish life. We are looking forward to a term filled with joy, growth, and meaningful learning.

This term, our program will include:

* Exploring Holiness and Connection

We have already begun discussing what it means for something to be "kodesh" (holy) and how coming together to learn Torah helps us connect to our own inner holiness.

Hebrew Reading with Aleph Champ

We will continue using the Aleph Champ reading system to help every child progress at their own pace. Children will keep earning popcorn seeds for their achievements, working toward filling their own jars—culminating in a much-anticipated popcorn party!

Weekly Parsha Study

Each week, we will dive into the parsha, uncovering its timeless messages and exploring how Torah wisdom applies to our lives today. Older classes will go directly to the Torah text as their source, building skills in independent Torah learning.

As we move into this festive season, we will learn all about the upcoming Jewish holidays, from Rosh Hashanah to Yom Kippur, Sukkot, Simchat Torah, and beyond, preparing to celebrate Chanukah together as well.

Jewish Code of Conduct & Middot (Character Development)

We will explore how to live as proud Jewish children, practicing kindness, respect, and mitzvot in our daily lives, becoming true "KD Stars"!

Communal Learning Experiences

A highlight of each week is our Thursday group sessions, when all classes join together for immersive and engaging activities.

King David Primary School

250 Alcester Road, Moseley, B13 8EY Tel: 0121 449 3364

Website: www.kingdavid.org.uk enquiry@kingdavid.bham.sch.uk Headteacher: Miss Nina Capek



We will also continue working on deepening our understanding of prayers, developing fluency and connection as we learn to appreciate and participate in tefillah meaningfully.

This term promises to be both exciting and enriching, and I can't wait to see your children's growth and accomplishments.

As always, please feel free to reach out to me directly with any questions, concerns, feedback, or to share how much your children are enjoying their learning!

With warmth and anticipation,

Rebbetzen Jacobs